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SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF MUNTINLUPA CITY 


Advisory No. __, s . 2023 

March 2, 2023 


In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No.8, s. 2013 

This advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials, personnel/staff, as well 


as the concerned public. 


ORIENTATION FOR MARITIME PROGRAMS AND INDUSTRY UPDATES 

Attached is a letter from Dr. Edgardo P. Geguiento, Vice President for Academic 
Affairs, West Bay College, dated March 2, 2023, re: Orientation for Maritime Programs 
and Industry Updates, contents of which are self-explanatory, for the information and 
guidance of all concerned. 

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption­
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No.9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures 
to increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith. 

Moreover, schools are reminded of the "No Collection and No Selling of Tickets 
Policy" stipulated in DepEd Order Nos. 19 and 40, s. 2008 and RA Nos . 4206 and 5546. 

NERISSA RoiLOMEDA PhD 
OIC- Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

CCA /Orientation fo r Maritime Programs and Industry Updates 
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WEST BAY COLLEGE 

lIaya St , Alabang, Muntinlupa City 1770 

www.wbc.edu.ph 
850-2958 I 8502959 

March 2, 2023 

MS. CARLEEN S. SEDILLA 
CESOV 

Department of Education 
Division of Muntinlupa 

Muntinlupa City, Metro Manila 

Dear Ma'am, 

Greetings of Peace! 

This coming March 15-17, 2023 we will celebrate our 27th Foundation Anniversary with 
the Theme: "Culture of Excellence at 27". We have lined-up various activities such as skills 
challynges, quiz bee, sports/games, orientation, seminars, pageants, ' medical mission, open 
house tour and among others. 

One of the programs is the "Orientation for Maritime Programs and Industry Updates" on 
March 16, 2022 at 3:00 - 5:00 PM at the WBC auditorium. 

The objective of thls program is to provide Junior and Senior High School students a clear 
understanding of the maritime programs and the employment opportunity of graduates in the 

international shipping and manning companies. We have invited executives and experts from 
the maritime industry as speakers. 

In this regard, we respectfully would like to ask permission from your good office to allow us 
to invite the Junior and Senior High School students from both private and public schools in 
Muntiniupa City to attend this event. 

Your approval is highly appreciated. Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

www.wbc.edu.ph



